
From: Condon, Bill <Bill.Condon@sto.sc.gov>
To: Wilkins, Sam <Swilkins@ohr.sc.gov>
CC: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/31/2013 9:59:17 AM
Subject: RE: New questions

Question # 1 was designed to ask about auditing experience in general – governmental or otherwise?  Question # 2 
was designed to ask about governmental accounting & auditing experience?  Therefore I think GAGAS is covered in # 
2.
 
From: Wilkins, Sam 

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 9:13 AM

To: Condon, Bill

Cc: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: New questions
 
Bill,
Do you have a response for Christian?  Thanks.
Sam
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 9:10 AM

To: Wilkins, Sam

Subject: RE: New questions
 
                I’m good with #2.  On #1, do we just want to ask about GAAS experience, or should we ask about GAGAS 
experience too?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Wilkins, Sam 

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 10:21 AM

To: Soura, Christian; Gunn, Eddie; Mike Shealy [MikeShealy@scsenate.gov] (MikeShealy@scsenate.gov); Beverly Smith 
(BeverlySmith@schouse.gov); Kara Brurok (KaraBrurok@schouse.gov)

Cc: Condon, Bill

Subject: FW: New questions
 
Search Committee Members,
As discussed at our last meeting, Bill drafted additional interview questions in light of the revised vacancy posting and 
I am forwarding those questions to you.  Please let me know whether or not you have any changes to these 
questions.  I will then add the final version to the list of interview questions and we can submit them to the 
candidates you previously interviewed for them to provide a response.  Please let me know if you have questions.  
Thanks.

Sam
 
From: Condon, Bill 

Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2013 9:46 AM

To: Wilkins, Sam
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Subject: New questions

 
Sam, attached are the 2 new questions that I propose for the State Auditor candidates.
 
William J. Condon, Jr.
General Counsel
South Carolina State Treasurer’s Office
PO Box 11778
Columbia, SC 29211
(803) 734-2655
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